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January 2U, 1972

Mrs. Laura Gilpin
U09 Camino Del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Mrs. Gilpin:

Thank you for sending in the Fort Union photograph and the 8x10*s of 
your exhibit and the Rio Grande.

Seeing your beautiful Navajo photographs on the wall makes me rueful 
that we cannot reproduce any of these in our book. If your publisher 
were willing to release any for republication, would you be interested 
in having one or two reproduced in our book? Credit would be to both 
you and your book, of course.

If we owe you for dark-room expense for preparing the photographs that 
you just mailed, please bill me your costs. Reimbursement for repro­
duction rights will be forthcoming in a few weeks, after the final 
selections have been made.

Cordi ally,


